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Celebrate Earth Month with the City of Farmington Hills Beautification 
Commission’s 12th Annual Spring Cleanup: The Carol Posby Litter Walk 

The Farmington Hills community is encouraged to join this eco-challenge on April 26 
 

FARMINGTON HILLS, Mich. (Feb. 28, 2025) — As part of the 12th Annual Spring Cleanup in the 
City of Farmington Hills, the Beautification Commission is hosting The Carol Posby Litter Walk on 
Saturday, April 26. This community-wide initiative aims to beautify the City by cleaning up litter 
accumulated over the winter months along main roadways. 
 
Community members are encouraged to gather friends, colleagues, or organization members and 
join the City in this impactful Earth Month initiative. Participants can choose a stretch of main 
road near their neighborhood or business, and pick a time between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. that 
works best for their team. 
 
"The Carol Posby Litter Walk is not just about cleaning up the City, it's about fostering a sense of 
community pride and responsibility," said Tracey Emmanuel, City of Farmington Hills Community 
Development Coordinator and staff liaison to the Beautification Commission. "Together, we can 
keep the City clean, green and beautiful." 
 
Community members are asked to spread the word about The Carol Posby Litter Walk and 
encourage friends, family and colleagues to participate to help cultivate a cleaner, greener and 
more beautiful City. This event is made possible by the City of Farmington Hills and the Farmington 
Hills Beautification Commission, in association with community partners. 
 
Participants will need to provide their preferred cleanup area, number of participants and other 
essential details to receive a supply drop-off in the days ahead of the event, including gloves and 
trash bags. Interested volunteers are asked to contact Jawahar Babu at djbabu@yahoo.com  or 
Tracey Emmanuel at temmanuel@fhgov.com or 248-871-2545. Registration is requested by 
Friday, March 28. 

 
### 

 
 
About the City of Farmington Hills 
The City of Farmington Hills is a place where everyone is welcome. Founded in 1973, it is one of the largest and most 
diverse communities in Oakland County. Farmington Hills is home to more than 83,000 residents who speak more than 
60 languages, and more than 75 Fortune 500 businesses, including multinational corporations like Nissan and Bosch. The 
city is known for its extensive amenities, including its 600 acres of parks, 90 athletic fields, six miles of hiking and 
walking trails, the Farmington Hills Golf Club, and an Ice Arena. Farmington Hills is also home to The Hawk, an award-
winning, 245,000-square-foot recreational facility which includes The Hawk Theatre and The Hawk Makerspace. For 
more information, visit www.fhgov.com. 
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Note for reporters: Although the Cities of Farmington Hills and Farmington share similar names and are both 

communities in Oakland County, they are two distinct and separate cities. Farmington Hills is the larger of the two, 

both in population and size. Farmington is a historic city with its own unique governance and community. Please be 

sure to differentiate between the two cities in your reporting to avoid confusion. 
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